. m Pinfold Street
W@  Primary School B
Dear parents

Currently Walsall is in Tier 2 high alert. This means that:
- People should not meet indoors with anyone else.

Pupils have told us today that they have been to Halloween parties or had sleep overs
at other homes. This is breaking the law and putting us all at risk.

If we want to get back to some form of normality, we need to work together and
follow the guidelines that are in place to keep us all safe.

As you will be aware from Thursday 5" November new national restrictions come
into force. Schools will remain open. In order to ensure the safety of everyone, we
would like to ask our families to continue to support school. We need parents to:

- Keep 2m away from other families

- Wear a face covering

- Email or phone school to discuss concerns, teachers have been told not to
have chats with parents on the playground.

- Keep your children with you when leaving the school

- Keep behind the white lines

- Arrive on time, not early and queue,

Here is a reminder of the times.

ARRIVAL
Gates open in the morning at 8:45am and close at 9:10am

HOME TIME

3:00pm INFANT only families

3:10pm Families with children in the INFANTS and JUNIORS
3:20pm JUNIOR only families

We are currently reviewing our systems and anticipate further updates from the
government.

Kind regards

Mrs Toni Beech



